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May 24, 2018

Ms. Renee Paschal
County Manager
PO Box 1809
Pittsboro, NC 27312

Dear Ms. Paschal,

The United States Department of Agriculture’s, Wildlife Services Program works directly
with the North Carolina Wildlife Resources Commission to implement a Beaver
Management Assistance Program throughout North Carolina. This program provides for
beaver damage management to landholders at significantly reduced rates. It is funded in
large part by the NC Wildlife Resources Commission but requires each County to choose
to participate on an annual basis. The cost for participation for the upcoming 2018-2019
year (starting July 1, 2018) will be $4,000.

Please review and update the following contact information for your County:

Current Information Updated Information
County: Chatham

BMAP Contact: Renee Paschal, County Manager
Address: PO Box 1809

City: Pittsboro, NC

Zip: 27312

Phone: (919) 542-8200

Email: renee.paschal@chathamnc.org

No, our County does not wish to participate in the Beaver Management Assistance
Program for the 2018-2019 year.

Yes, our County wishes to participate in the Beaver Management Assistance
Program for the 2018-2019 year. We would like to provide the following telephone
number for County Residents to call to obtain these services

Please Print Name and Title

Signature
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Please return this information to the following address at your nearest convenience but no
later than June 15%, 2018:

Keith Wehner, 6213 E Angus Drive, Raleigh, NC 27617

Or email your response and/or any questions that you may have directly to:

keith.p.wehner@aphis.usda.gov.

Thank you for your attention to this request. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Keith Wehner
State Director

An Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer



